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Theology After Christendom Joshua T.
Searle 2018-02-14 Christianity must
be understood not as a religion of
private salvation, but as a gospel
movement of universal compassion,
which transforms the world in the
power of God's truth. Amid several
major global crises, including the
rise of terrorism and religious
fundamentalism and a sudden
resurgence of political extremism,
Christians must now face up
fearlessly to the challenges of
living in a "post-truth" age in which
deceitful politicians present their
media-spun fabrications as
"alternative facts." This book is an
attempt to enact a transformative
theology for these changing times
that will equip the global Christian
community to take a stand for the
gospel in an age of cultural despair
and moral fragmentation. The emerging
post-Christendom era calls for a new
vision of Christianity that has come
of age and connects with the
spiritual crisis of our times. In
helping to make this vision a
reality, Searle insists that theology
is not merely an academic discipline,
but a transformative enterprise that
changes the world. Theology is to be
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experienced not just behind a desk,
in an armchair, or in a church, but
also in hospitals, in foodbanks, in
workplaces, and on the streets.
Theology is to be lived as well as
read.
Christian Theology; or, the Fall of
Adam considered with reference to
itsrelation to Christianity and
modern thought, etc William L. SHEA
1871
A Call to Christian Formation John C.
Clark 2021-07-20 This book shows that
theology is both integrally related
to formation in Jesus Christ and
shapes our understanding of the
world. Christian formation is
incomplete and impossible without
theological formation, because Christ
transforms our hearts and minds,
attuning them to the reality of God.
As the authors explore the deep
connections between theology and the
life of the Christian, they emphasize
Christian formation as a defining
feature of the church, arguing that
theology must be integrally connected
to the church's traditions and
practices.
Holiness 101 2003 What does it mean
to be holy?Holiness 101 answers many
questions you may be asking about the
holy life, such as: How do I live a
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life that's pleasing to God?Will I
become holy in a moment or over a
lifetime?What does God expect of
me?What if I fail?Take the journey of
a lifetime and find out what it means
to be holy in a fallen world.
The World of Gods and the One True
God Leonardo L. Williams M.D.
2016-08-07 This book will enrich the
reader with the knowledge of twenty
to twenty-two religions in depth of
their origin and their beliefs. As a
Christian, one would ask, Why should
I read this book? Well, the answer is
simple. You dont know where you are
going if you dont know where you come
from. All religions come from the
Eastern countries, but namely,
Christianity is the only one that
teaches about a deity (Lord Jesus)
that saves souls. In this book, all
the religions are compared to a
certain extinct to enlighten the
reader on scripture-based and
prophecy-based teachings about the
beginning of the world as well as the
end of the world or, should I say,
the coming of the Messiah.
This Incredibly Benevolent Force C.
Van der Kooi 2018-01-10 A key refrain
in Reformed theology is that God’s
Spirit trumpets the message of
salvation through Jesus Christ into
every nook and cranny of the
universe—but how? And in what way
does this cosmic truth touch and
shape the mundane reality of our
lives and our world? In this
distillation of his Warfield
Lectures, delivered at Princeton
Theological Seminary in spring 2014,
leading Reformed theologian Cornelis
van der Kooi examines the
relationship of the Holy Spirit to
Jesus Christ. He demonstrates how a
fuller understanding of the interplay
between Christology and pneumatology
can encourage the Christian church to
have open eyes and ears for the
inbreaking of God’s “incredibly
benevolent force” into the
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cosmological emptiness of today’s
world.
The World's Congress of Religions
John Wesley Hanson 1894 "...Collects
128 pages of hand-picked, favorite
party and celebration-themed stories
about Archie, Jughead, Betty,
Veronica and friends."-Holy Matter Sara Ritchey 2014-03-29 A
magnificent proliferation of new
Christ-centered devotional
practices—including affective
meditation, imitative suffering,
crusade, Eucharistic cults and
miracles, passion drama, and
liturgical performance—reveals
profound changes in the Western
Christian temperament of the twelfth
century and beyond. This change has
often been attributed by scholars to
an increasing emphasis on God’s
embodiment in the incarnation and
crucifixion of Christ. In Holy
Matter, Sara Ritchey offers a fresh
narrative explaining theological and
devotional change by journeying
beyond the human body to ask how
religious men and women understood
the effects of God’s incarnation on
the natural, material world. She
finds a remarkable willingness on the
part of medieval Christians to
embrace the material world—its trees,
flowers, vines, its worms and
wolves—as a locus for divine
encounter. Early signs that
perceptions of the material world
were shifting can be seen in reformed
communities of religious women in the
twelfth-century Rhineland. Here
Ritchey finds that, in response to
the constraints of gendered
regulations and spiritual ideals,
women created new identities as
virgins who, like the mother of
Christ, impelled the world’s recreation—their notion of the world’s
re-creation held that God created the
world a second time when Christ was
born. In this second act of creation
God was seen to be present in the
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physical world, thus making matter
holy. Ritchey then traces the
diffusion of this new religious
doctrine beyond the Rhineland,
showing the profound impact it had on
both women and men in professed
religious life, especially
Franciscans in Italy and Carthusians
in England. Drawing on a wide range
of sources including art, liturgy,
prayer, poetry, meditative guides,
and treatises of spiritual
instruction, Holy Matter reveals an
important transformation in late
medieval devotional practice—a shift
from metaphor to material, from
gazing on images of a God made
visible in the splendor of natural
beauty to looking at the natural
world itself, and finding there God’s
presence and promise of salvation.
The Methodist Review 1868
Ethics, Art, and Representations of
the Holocaust Simone Gigliotti
2013-11-22 In honor of Berel Lang’s
five decades of scholarly and
philosophical contributions, the
editors of Ethics, Art and
Representations of the Holocaust
invited seventeen eminent scholars
from around the world to discuss
Lang’s impact on their own research
and to reflect on how the Nazi
genocide continues to resonate in
contemporary debates about
antisemitism, commemoration and
poetic representations. Resisting
what Alvin Rosenfeld warned as “the
end of the Holocaust”, the essays in
this collection signal the Holocaust
as an event without closure, of
enduring resonance to new generations
of scholars of genocide, Jewish
studies, and philosophy.
The Spirit Speaks Cheryl Y. James
2008-08-12 Establishing a personal
relationship with The Holy Spirit is
vital for every Christian and
believer in Christ. This is a
requirement in order to effectively
carry out the will and Word of God to
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the world at large. It was a prerequisite for the disciples, before
they were allowed to begin their
mission work in sharing Christ with
the world. The same applies to us.
There are many who share and speak
God’s Word without the lead of The
Holy Spirit. The Question should be:
is their mission work considered
effective? The Holy Spirit and power
of God, the free gift, the authority,
and provider of every need, is our
most important and vital need. To
receive and resonate power, we must
be connected to the power source and
supplier of power. It is imperative
for every believer to personally
know, and recognize the voice of God.
In addition, God must be allowed to
lead and direct our every move. God
should be included in every decision
and aspect of our lives, and we
should do nothing on our own accord.
Do you really know The Lord today?
Ask, and it shall be given unto you,
seek, and you shall find, knock and
the door shall be opened to you!
...IF YOU WANT TO EXPERIENCE REAL
PEACE AND GOOD HEALTH, ESTABLISH THIS
RELATIONSHIP & KEEP YOUR MIND ON
JESUS....... .........Speak Holy
Spirit.......
Theology for Earth Community Dieter
T. Hessel 2003-08-18 This volume
brings together original essays by
both seasoned professionals and
emerging scholars who examine stateof-the-art scholarship and pedagogy
in ecologically-alert theology.
Authors assess what various
theologians have to offer, and draw
implications for reshaping religious
and environmental studies, as well as
preparing the next generations of
church leaders or pastoral workers.
What needs to be done, these authors
ask, to bring biblical studies,
systematics, social ethics, practical
theology, spiritual formation, and
liturgy up to speed with eco-justice
thought and action on environmental
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questions?
Doors in the Walls of the World Peter
Kreeft 2018-06-14 "There are more
things in heaven and earth, Horatio,
than are dreamt of in your
philosophy."— Hamlet After William
Shakespeare's Horatio sees the ghost
of Hamlet's father, and scarcely
believes his own eyes, Hamlet tells
him that there is more to reality
than he can know or imagine,
including ghosts. Hamlet's statement
suggests that the walls of the
material world, which we perceive
with our senses and analyze with our
intellects, have doors that open into
the More beyond them. Philosopher
Peter Kreeft explains in this book
that the More includes "The Absolute
Good, Platonic Forms, God, gods,
angels, spirits, ghosts, souls,
Brahman, Rta (the Hindu ontological
basis for cosmological karma),
Nirvana, Tao, 'the will of Heaven',
The Meaning of It All, Something that
deserves a capital letter." With
razor-sharp reasoning and
irrepressible joy, Kreeft helps us to
find the doors in the walls of the
world. Drawing on history, physical
science, psychology, religion,
philosophy, literature, and art, he
invites us to welcome what lies on
the other side so that we can begin
living the life of Heaven in the here
and now.
Methodist Review 1868
more DISTINCT Calvin Samuel
2018-07-19 LESS Perfect LESS Striving
LESS Defensive MORE > Distinct In
today’s culture we are often told
it’s good to be bad, while holiness
is associated with negative
stereotypes or thought to be simply
unattainable. How do we pursue
holiness without being holier than
thou? How can we be holy if we are
all sinners? Should we even try? MORE
> Distinct invites you to unpick and
explore what it truly means to be
holy in our culture today. MORE >
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Books are designed to help you carve
out more time with God and apply the
Bible effectively to your full and
fast-paced life. The Revd Dr Calvin
T. Samuel is Principal of the London
School of Theology. He is also a
Methodist minister and a presenter of
The Daily Service and Prayer for the
Day on BBC Radio 4.
Christian Theology Alister E. McGrath
2016-08-04 Christian Theology: An
Introduction, one of the most
internationally-acclaimed Christian
theology textbooks in use, has been
completely rewritten for the 6th
edition. It now features new and
extended material and companion
resources, ensuring it retains its
reputation as the ideal introduction
for students. A new edition of the
bestselling Christian theology
textbook to celebrate its 25th
anniversary Rewritten throughout for
exceptional clarity and
accessibility, and adds substantial
new material on the Holy Spirit
Features increased coverage of
postcolonial theology, and feminist
theology, and prodigious development
of world theology Increases the focus
on contemporary theology to
complement the excellent coverage of
historical material A new 2-color
design includes more pedagogical
features including textboxes and
sidebars to aid learning
Becoming Whole and Holy Jeannine K.
Brown 2011-02-01 This Christian
formation text combines insights from
social science, biblical studies, and
ethics to present a dynamic vision of
human holiness and wholeness.
Coherence in a Fragmented World
Patricia Wilson-Kastner 1978
Everything You Ever Wanted to Know
about Heaven Peter Kreeft 1990
"Standing on the shoulders of C.S.
Lewis", Kreeft provides a look at the
nature of heaven. A refreshingly
clear, theologically sound glimpse of
the "undiscovered country". Kreeft
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speaks to the heart and the mind for
an unexcelled look at one of the most
popular, yet least understood,
subjects in religion.
The Holy Communion, Its Philosophy,
Theology, and Practice Bernard
DALGAIRNS (name in religion of John
Dobrée Dalgairns.) 1861
Creator Spirit Steven R. Guthrie
2011-05 Erika experiences German
reunification firsthand, in 1990
Berlin; she lives through the
consequences of the Gulf War raging
in Iraq, and skirts Berlin anti-war
demonstrations; she indulges in the
Munich Oktoberfest, while on TDY in
Hamburg; and she is caught up in time
travel back to 1987, and deals with
spies spelling double trouble -- all
amid a blossoming love affair between
two friends. "Spy Songs" is Ms.
Larmon's second book in her "Time
Travel 101" series, following "Swan
Songs."
Alone in the World? Van Huyssteen
2006-04-12 In Alone in the World? J.
Wentzel van Huyssteen develops
further his earlier proposal for
interdisciplinary dialogue set out in
The Shaping of Rationality, and
applies this methodology to the
uncharted waters between theological
anthropology and paleoanthropology.
First delivered as the 2004 Gifford
Lectures at the University of
Edinburgh van Huyssteen here argues
that scientific notions of human
uniqueness may actually help us to
ground theological notions of human
distinctiveness in flesh-and-blood,
real-life, embodied experiences and
protect theological reflection from
abstractions when trying to rethink
the image of God. Van Huyssteen
focuses on the interdisciplinary
problem of human origins and human
distinctiveness and finds a unique
access point to the origin of the
remarkable human mind in the
spectacular prehistoric cave
paintings of Western Europe. Fifteen
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of the most important paintings are
reproduced in this book, and van
Huyssteen explores the theological
relevance and deeper religious
meaning of a number of them.
Connecting two widely separated
fields through careful
interdisciplinary reflection, Alone
in the World? will encourage
sustained investigation into the
question of human uniqueness.
Engaging the Spirit Robert Boak
Slocum 2018-02-20 "For too long the
Holy Spirit has tended to be either
disregarded or the object of
fanatical exclamation in the life of
the church, especially in western
Christianity," writes general editor
Robert Boak Slocum in his
introduction to this stimulating
collection of eighteen essays from a
broad spectrum of noted authors. "The
essays in this collection give
attention to many ways of the
Spirit's life and activity--for
salvation and healing, for making
Christ present in our lives and in
the church, for empowering our
prayers and liturgies, for our
inspiration and gifting, for
transformation of the way we live,
for the redemption of the world and
the ultimate coming of God's kingdom,
for the unity of our relationships
with each other and God. . . . As we
recognize the Spirit's activity in
our traditions and doctrines, our
prayers and liturgies, and in all
aspects of the life we live, we may
be better attuned to the leading of
the Spirit into the future of faith
and our life in God." Engaging the
Spirit was first published as a
special Summer 2001 edition of the
Anglican Theological Review, and is
dedicated to the late Charles P.
Price, theologian and professor at
Virginia Seminary. A posthumously
published essay by Dr. Price is a
fitting and unique addition to the
collection.
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Apocalyptic Thought in Early
Christianity (Holy Cross Studies in
Patristic Theology and History)
Robert S.J. Daly 2009-06-01 This
volume explores how early Christian
understandings of apocalyptic
writings and teachings are reflected
in the theology, social practices,
and institutions of the early church.
It enables pastors and serious
students of the Bible--particularly
those interested in patristics and
church history--to read the book of
Revelation and related writings
through ancient Christian eyes. This
is the second volume in Holy Cross
Studies in Patristic Theology and
History, a partnership between Baker
Academic and the Stephen and
Catherine Pappas Patristic Institute
of Holy Cross Greek Orthodox School
of Theology in Brookline,
Massachusetts. The series is a
deliberate outreach by the Orthodox
community to Protestant and Catholic
seminarians, pastors, and
theologians. In these multiauthor
books, contributors from all
traditions focus on the patristic
(especially Greek patristic)
heritage.
Holy Spirit, Holy Living Antipas L.
Harris 2013-07-26 The language of
holiness seems outdated. It is a word
that comes to us thwarted by a
negative history, associated with
undesirable restrictions and
oppressive legalisms. What do you do
with a term that has been negatively
socialized, even among churches, when
the God of the Bible clearly states
that He wants His people to be holy?
Holy Spirit, Holy Living aims to dust
off the discarded idiom and
rediscover the depth and splendor of
holiness. What are some practical
implications for theological and
spiritual practice? Two broad
categories express the particularity
of the Church in the world. As such
the Church must maintain peculiarity
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to the world. First, holiness
properly understood speaks to being
and acting in a way that reflects
both a regenerated life in Christ and
the ongoing renewal in Christ by the
power of the Holy Spirit. Secondly,
holiness as a lifestyle must include
at least three principles: rest,
being, and doing. These three
standards undergird a life of
conviction of faith and practice,
worship for God, and service to
others. A holy life follows Christ
and is Spirit-filled. It is unbent by
society, which is numb to what God
wants.
Christian Doctrine, Revised Edition
Shirley C. Guthrie Jr. 1994-07-01
Christian Doctrine has introduced
thousands of laity, students, and
theologians to the tenets of the
Christian faith. This edition
reflects changes in the church and
society since the publication of the
first edition and takes into account
new works in Reformed theology,
gender references in the Bible,
racism, pluralism, ecological
developments, and liberation
theologies.
A SCRIPTURAL RENAISSANCE Rudolph
Solis 2011-01-14 "A Scriptural
Renaissance is not your regular runof-the-mill Bible-basher" In fact,
this book challenges all those who
think that they are familiar with the
Holy Bible to take a new look and see
what Religion has done to undermine
Almighty God's original purpose in
providing Man with His Manual for
Life!"
A Dissertation on the Life, Theology,
and Times of Dr. Jeremy Taylor Ernest
Horatio May 1892
The Call to Holiness Timothy C.
Tennent 2014
Majority World Theology Gene L. Green
2020-12-01 More Christians live in
the Majority World than in Europe and
North America. Yet most theological
literature does not reflect the
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rising tide of Christian reflection
coming from these regions. Bringing
together theological resources from
past and present, East and West, this
work engages conversations with
leading global scholars on theology,
faith, and mission for the enrichment
of the entire church.
Called to be Holy in the World
Timothy H. Maschke 2016-03-18 Called
to be Holy in the World presents an
overview of the history of
Christianity from Pentecost to the
present. Written from a Lutheran
perspective, this book introduces the
reader to key Christian figures and
movements as it encompasses a broad
view of God's work in the world. The
story after all is God's story. As
His story it is centered in Christ's
cross, but extends around the globe
as Christians lived and continue to
live out their particular vocations
as holy people in the world. As a
resource for students of all ages,
this book surveys how Christianity
confronted the world and how
Christians tried to balance the
challenges of living wholly and holy
in the world. Historical information
on various controversies provides
background information for the volume
on Christian doctrine in this series,
Called by the Gospel. Organized in a
unique style, each of the twenty-one
chapters deals with one century of
Christian history. Discussion
questions and reading guides along
with informative side bars provide
additional educational resource and
reference material for further study.
Being Holy in the World Nicholas J.
Healy 2011 "In Being holy in the
world, Nicholas Healy and D.C.
Schindler presents the first booklength study of David L. Schindler's
thought, compiling essays by twelve
scholars that examine Schindler's
Trinitarian theology, ecclesiology,
anthropology, and metaphysics in the
context of the encounter between
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Christianity and contemporary
culture"--Page [4] of cover.
The Pursuit of the Holy Simon
Ponsonby 2010 “Be holy as I am holy,”
says the Lord. It's the most
extravagant—and audacious—invitation
ever sent: Or in the words of Jesus:
“Be perfect as your heavenly Father
is perfect.” But can that really
happen? Is holiness an achievable
goal for sinful human beings? That's
the ultimate focus of this
thoughtful, thorough, and engaging
study of what it means to be holy.
Drawing on the Bible and Christian
thinkers through the ages, Simon
Ponsonby affirms that because of
God's gracious love and desire for
communion with us, he has done what
is possible for us not only to pursue
holiness, but to achieve it. While we
can never count on attaining moral
perfection in this life, we need not
settle for less than increasing
victory over sin. And as more and
more Christians choose to partner
with God in the ongoing process of
sanctification, we set the stage for
revival.
FELLOWSHIP WITH THE HOLY SPIRIT
Abraham Peters 2020-11-19 "And now I
will send the Holy Spirit, just as my
Father promised. But stay here in the
city until the Holy Spirit comes and
fills you with power from heaven."
Luke 24:49 New Living Translation
What is the greatest promise God ever
made? Joel 2:28 And it shall come to
pass afterward, that I will pour out
my spirit upon all flesh; and your
sons and your daughters shall
prophesy, your old men shall dream
dreams, your young men shall see
visions: 29 And also upon the
servants and upon the handmaids in
those days will I pour out my spirit.
30 And I will shew wonders in the
heavens and in the earth, blood, and
fire, and pillars of smoke. 31 The
sun shall be turned into darkness,
and the moon into blood, before the
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great and terrible day of the Lord
come. 32 And it shall come to pass,
that whosoever shall call on the name
of the Lord shall be delivered: for
in mount Zion and in Jerusalem shall
be deliverance, as the Lord hath
said, and in the remnant whom the
Lord shall call.(Acts 2:15-21) For
all the blessings God has ever given
to mankind the Holy Spirit remains
one of the most integral and
important. Yet many Christians
struggle with unlocking the power in
their lives because there is so much
denominational doctrine division and
differences in theology in the
church. You don't have to be a
spiritual leader to experience the
presence of God and continue the
works of Jesus on earth. All you need
is a powerful divine encounter with
the Holy Spirit. The Holy Spirit is
mentioned 264 times in the New
Testament alone, yet many believers
are often confused about the role of
the Third Person of the Trinity. The
contents of this book are based on a
thorough comprehensive biblical model
for learning about the person and
power of the Holy Spirit and how He
can work in the lives of individuals.
This book is for everyone because it
is written in a very simple yet
profound style, employing userfriendly language that makes the
message accessible to every reader
who desires to know the Holy Spirit
and His anointing without requiring
denominational affiliations or a high
level of theological knowledge. From
the Holy Scriptures, Dr. Abraham
Peters shows that the Holy Spirit
wants to be our Comforter, Teacher,
and mighty Helper. From the Pentecost
experience at the upper room where
the 120 believers were baptized with
the cloven tongues of fire and began
to spread the holy fire by doing the
miraculous. This new life the early
Christians lived amazed the world and
"turned it upside down."(Acts 17:6 &
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Acts 4:13). In this book, You will
find answers to questions about Who
is the Holy Spirit, and what is the
Spirit's role? Names, Gifts, Fruits,
Symbols, and Attributes of the Holy
Spirit. Activities of the Holy
Spirit. The Holy Spirit in the Life
of Jesus and lots more. To know the
Holy Spirit is to know Him as an
ever-present, loving Friend and
mighty Helper who wants you to know
Him as a Person just as real as Jesus
Christ. Today, many are experiencing
healing, miracles, and other gifts of
the Holy Spirit along with the love,
joy, and peace that He freely gives.
You can know Him personally and
experience His miracle-working power
in your own life too. When was the
last time you had a supernatural
encounter with the Holy Spirit? In
this book Dr. Abraham Peters teaches
you why God wants to communicate with
us, how God gets our attention, how
God communicates with us, and how to
listen to God and enjoy His loving
presence. Learning to listening to
the God who wants to speak to you.
His voice waits to be heard and,
having heard it, we are launched into
the greatest, most exciting adventure
we could ever imagine..
How to Be Holy Peter Kreeft 2016
"Life, in the end, has only one
tragedy: not to have been a saint." –
Léon Bloy The ever-popular and
prolific Peter Kreeft says that the
most important question he has
written about is how one becomes
holy; or to put it another way, how
one becomes a saint. This question is
central to all the great religions,
Kreeft demonstrates, for striving
toward holiness, moving toward
perfect love, is the whole purpose of
life. Kreeft admits that he is only a
beginner on the climb to holiness,
and it is to novices like him that he
has written this engaging and
encouraging book. Using the insights
and experiences of saints and great
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spiritual writers throughout history,
Kreeft shows what holiness is and how
it can be achieved. He especially
draws upon the spiritual classic
Abandonment to Divine Providence by
Jean-Pierre de Caussade, S.J. The
core of Caussade's timeless gem is
that God reveals himself to all of us
through the daily events of our
lives. The surest way toward
spiritual growth, therefore, is by
perceiving and accepting the merciful
will of God in every situation.
Kreeft stresses the simplicity of his
approach to holiness, which focuses
mainly on the virtue of love.
Sanctity is love, he asserts, and
only that can give us what we all
long for—deep and lasting joy.
God at Work in the World Lalsangkima
Pachuau 2022-06-14 A leading scholar
offers an up-to-date articulation of
the theological grounding of the
missionary endeavor. Lalsangkima
(Kima) Pachuau argues that theology
of mission deals with God's work in
and for the world, which is centered
on salvation in Christ through the
power of the Holy Spirit. Pachuau
brings a global perspective to
mission theology, explains how
theology of mission is related to
theology as a discipline, and
recognizes recent critiques of
"missions," offering a compelling
response rooted in the very nature of
God.
Karl Barth's Doctrine of Holy
Scripture Klaas Runia 2018-11-27
Hardly any Christian doctrine is
discussed so much today as that of
Holy Scripture. Innumerable books are
published about it, and official
discussions in many churches are
concerned with it. Karl Barth’s
doctrine plays a great part, whether
positively or negatively, in all of
these discussions and reports. His
stature is so great that no one can
deal with the problem of Holy
Scripture without considering Barth’s
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view and defining his own position
over against it. Indeed, many aspects
of Barth’s view have come to be
generally accepted as beyond
criticism. Such uncritical acceptance
is itself a good reason to devote a
special study to Barth’s doctrine of
Holy Scripture, because, no matter
how we assess it, the Church
Dogmatics of Karl Barth is one of the
greatest forces in the modern
theological world. In its vastness
and variety, its comprehensiveness
and detail, it constitutes a
challenge to every school. Nor is it
to be met by caricature or sweeping
generalization. The individual themes
demand searching analysis and
appraisal at the exegetical,
historical, and dogmatic levels at
which Barth himself develops them.
Only on the basis of detailed
treatment can there be ultimate
understanding and assessment of the
whole. It is because Dr. Runia
tackles this preliminary problem that
his present work is so significant.
He does not add to the list of
general books. Choosing a critical
and sensitive area, he devotes
himself to the concentrated task of
presenting the Barthian teaching on
inspiration in its normative form. In
the course of his analysis he
examines the proposed biblical basis
of Barth’s statement and brings it
into lively interaction with the
Reformation tradition which Barth
believes that he represents. By means
of a thorough inquiry into the single
point, Dr. Runia thus gives us a far
more informative, stimulating, and
authoritative criticism that is
possible in more comprehensive
studies. The result is a valuable
work which deserves to be widely
studied and which should serve as a
model for similar investigations into
the many detailed themes of the
Dogmatics. It is characterized by an
honesty and relevance which gives it
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more than a narrowly academic
interest. The real problems are
faced, and it is candidly the most
orthodox of statements. Yet the great
verities of the traditional doctrine
emerge the clearer and stronger for
this powerful discussion, and in such
a way that they may again make their
salutary impact on a wider
theological front.
Mission after Pentecost (Mission in
Global Community) Amos Yong
2019-10-15 Bringing Pentecostal
theology into the Bible and mission
conversation, Amos Yong identifies
the role of the divine spirit in
God's mission to redeem the world. As
he works through the Bible from
Genesis to Revelation, Yong
emphasizes the global missiological
imperative: "People of all nations
reaching out to people of all
nations." Sidebars include voices
from around the globe who help the
author put the biblical text into
conversation with twenty-firstcentury questions, offering the
church a fresh understanding of its
mission and how to pursue it in the
decades to come.
The Spirit over the Earth Gene L.
Green 2016-12-31 Though the global
center of Christianity has been
shifting south and east over the past
few decades, very few theological
resources have dealt with the seismic
changes afoot. The Majority World
Theology series seeks to remedy that

being-holy-in-the-world-theology-and-culture-in-the-thought-of-david-l-schindler

lack by gathering well-regarded
Christian thinkers from around the
world to discuss the significance of
Christian teaching in their
respective contexts. The contributors
to this volume reflect deeply on the
role of the Holy Spirit in both the
church and the world in dialogue with
their respective contexts and
cultures. Taking African, Asian, and
Latin American cultural contexts into
account gives rise to fresh questions
and insights regarding the Spirit's
work as witnessed in the world and
demonstrates how the theological
heritage of the West is not adequate
alone to address the theological
necessities of communities worldwide.
Pneumatology Veli-Matti Kärkkäinen
2018-02-20 An internationally
respected scholar offers a biblical,
historical, and theological
assessment of the doctrine of the
Holy Spirit, focusing on the
ecumenical and contextual experiences
of the Spirit. This comprehensive
review of pneumatology in global
perspective examines various
theological and denominational
understandings of the Spirit,
assesses key contemporary theologians
of the Spirit, and inquires into
several contextual approaches. The
new edition has been substantially
updated throughout to account for
major developments in theology over
the past decade and includes added
coverage of interfaith issues.

10/10

Downloaded from
vogaanvragenonline.nl on August 10,
2022 by guest

